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Board of Directors Special Meeting Called for August 27, 2024 

 

 

MEDIA NOTIFICATION 
August 21, 2024 

At the City of Fort Smith Board of Directors August 20, 2024 regular meeting, the Board 
unanimously and collectively tabled consideration of two (2) resolutions to a special 
meeting called for 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, August 27, 2024 at the Blue Lion, 101 North 2nd 
Street. The items are provided as follows:  
 

 Resolution authorizing the submission of a grant application to the U.S. 
Department of Transportation for funding through the Safe Streets and Roads 
for All Grant Program (Grand Avenue)  

 Resolution authorizing the submission of a grant application to the U.S. 
Department of Transportation for funding through the Safe Streets and Roads 
for All Grant Program (Park Avenue and Kinkead Avenue) 

 
The regularly scheduled study session set for the same date, time, and location will 
convene immediately following adjournment of the above noted special meeting. 
 
Once finalized, the Agenda Board Packet for the special meeting and study session will be 
uploaded to the City of Fort Smith website, www.fortsmithar.gov. When accomplished, 
Notice of same will be distributed in like manner. 
 
Sherri Gard, MMC 
City Clerk 
479-784-2207 
sgard@fortsmithar.gov 
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